PLEASE POST

Hueneme Elementary School District

PUBLIC INPUT SESSION

TOPIC:

DISCUSSION OF FACILITIES TO ADDRESS LOWERING K-3 CLASS SIZES

AND INCREASING ENROLLMENT

DATE:

Monday, May 12, 2014 during the board's regular meeting

At their study session regarding district facilities on April 21, 2014, the Board requested that we invite parents and staff to their regular meeting on Monday, May 12, to provide input on how we can accommodate increasing enrollment and also reach our goal to lower class sizes.

Possible scenarios discussed by the Board:

- (1) Move all 6th grade students to E.O. Green Junior High School from their feeder schools at Bard, Hueneme, Parkview and Sunkist.¹
- (2) Change the boundaries to have some students at Haycox attend Bard.
- (3) Change the boundaries to have students living on Base attend Hueneme Elementary instead of Bard.

In addition to this early notice, the district will be generating an automated call on Wednesday, May 7th, to invite parents who have students that attend the schools that may be affected.

Jerry Dannenberg, Ed.D.

Superintendent

¹ Charles Blackstock Junior High School already receives all 6th grade students from its feeder schools.